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Production Department 726 E. Michigan
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February 14, 1984 (R . B

New Mexico 01l Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: Jerry Sexton
Gentlemen:

By NMOCD order R-4364 dated September 6, 1972, our Skaggs B No. 5 well, Unit
C, Section 12, T-20S, R-37E was downhole commingled in the Weir Blinebry
East, Skaggs Drinkard and Skaggs Glorieta pools. 1In September 1983, in the
Skaggs Drinkard pool the existing lower Drinkard perforations were acidized
and new perforations were opened, acidized and fractured in the Upper
Drinkard. We opened new perforations in the lower Skaggs Glorieta and
acidized both old and new perforations. The Blinebry perforations were
acidized.

After completing this work the well tested 48 BO, 52 BW and 241 MCF in 24
hrs on 11-10-83. 1In a more recent test on February 8, 1984 it tested 46 BO,
44 BW and 186 MCF. The allowable for this depth (6000' - 6999') is 40 BOPD
for downhole commingled wells. Since it is anticipated that production will
be declining somewhat, approval is requested to continue producing this well
as downhole commingled.

Your assistance in this matter will be very greatly appreciated.

Yours very truly,

777 Z%a%/

MMS:cyp
cc: Joe Ramey - NMOCD - Santa Fe
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
February 22, 1984

POST DFFICE BOX 1980
HOBES, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505! 333-6161

Conoco Inc.
P. 0. Box 460
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention Mr. M. K. Mosley

Re: Downhole Commingling
Skaggs B Well No. 5, Unit C
Section 12, T-20-S, R-37-E

Dear Mr. Mosley:
As requested in your letter of February 14, 1984, you will be
permitted to continue to downhole commingle production from the

subject well, as authorized by Division Order No. R-4364, even
though recent work has increased the production somewhat.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1

mc
cc-Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Director
0CD, Santa Fe



